

MINUTES--------------------------BOARD OF TOWN TRUSTEES


The Board of Trustees met at the office of the Town Clerk at 305 E. Main St., Collinsville, IL., March 8, 2016 at 7:00 P.M.

PRESENT:

Terry “Bones” Allan 		Supervisor
Peggy Cadagin			Town Clerk
Michael  Foley			Trustee
Chris Guy			Trustee
Dennis Hill			Trustee
Jim Stack			Trustee
Larry Trucano			Highway Commissioner
Carl Runge			Township Attorney

Guests:      Chris Bethel

A motion to approve the minutes of the meeting held Tuesday, February 23, 2016 as presented was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Guy.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

The General Assistance bills for $2,973.81 were read.  A motion to approve the bills as read was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Guy.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

The Road & Bridge bills for $33,615.46 were read.  A motion to approve the bills as read was made by Trustee Hill and seconded by Trustee Guy.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

The Townfund bills for $24,842.93 were read.  A motion to approve the bills as read was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Hill.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

A motion was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Hill to approve the agenda for the Annual Town Meeting on April 12, 2016.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

Supervisor Allan said he spoke with Mayor Gulledge about the use of a bus for Senior Citizens.  Allan will talk to Madison County Transit about the proposal.

Representatives of Collinsville Township recently attended the Collinsville TIF meeting.

A motion was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Stack to donate $300.00 to the Collinsville High School After Prom Party.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

A motion was made to purchase an ad for $250.00 for the 75th Anniversary of the Township  Perspective  magazine.  The motion was made by Trustee Foley and seconded by Trustee Stack.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.

Trustee Guy stated that he has listed Collinsville Township expenditures on-line since 2013.  The Board discussed the use of the web-site.

Supervisor Allan said we could advertise Senior Center activities in the Troy Tribune for a very reasonable price.

Highway Commissioner Trucano said they have been trimming trees.

There being no further business to come before the Board a motion was made by Trustee Stack and seconded by Trustee  Hill to adjourn.  Roll Call found all ayes on the motion.




-------------------------------------------	------------------------------------------------ 
SUPERVISOR				TOWN CLERK


